September 11, 2014

protest has expired. The City Commission, barring another fiscal crisis, plans to lower next
year’s tax rate. Thanks. Steve Schwager, City Attorney.

Please keep car and house doors locked and be aware of strangers who act
suspiciously.

Halloween activities will be held on Friday,October 31 between the hours of 5:30 and
7:30 PM.

You are welcome to attend City meetings on the third Tuesday of each month at 7:00
PM at the Holiday Inn Express 3711 Chamberlain Ln.

To save money on distribution please send your email address to either

mayor.worthingtonhills@mw.twcbc.com or city.worthingtonhill@gmail.com

If you don’t have excess to a computer call the city line and leave us a message at
502-243-8415.

Mayor mayor@worthingtonhillsky.org
City Clerk city.worthingtonhill@gmail.com

- Property Maintenance Commissioner propertycommish@worthingtonhillsky.org
Health & Safety Commissioner safetycommish@worthingtonhillsky.org
Utility Commissioner utilitycommish @worthingtonhillsky.org
Road Maintenance Commissioner roadcommish@worthingtonhillsky.org

For updates and emergency information please like our Facebook page at:
https://www.facebook.com/worthingtonhills
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